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Principal Report 
Welcome to the Week 2 wrap up! It has been a blissful couple of days for the short 

first week as we have welcomed back students. Our 2025 Kinder students have had 

an outstanding start to the year and you would have thought they have been at 

the school for weeks already!! I trust you all had a great summer break and had 

chance to spend lots of quality time with those you love!  

I would like to firstly extend my thanks to our incredibly hardworking teachers, 

administration and support staff. Our teachers have worked hard over their break 

to ensure their classes are ready for the most successful start possible. A big thanks 

to our administration team who work non-stop in in completing roll-overs, 

student/teacher accounts, logins, health plans and organising resources to ensure 

we have an excellent start! 

At the beginning of this week, our dedicated teachers at Paterson Public School 

had the incredible opportunity to participate in the Hunter Network Explicit 

Teaching initiative, where they engaged in valuable professional learning alongside 

380 colleagues from across the region. We were privileged to be joined by 

Executive Director Lisa Muir and Deputy Secretary Deb Summerhayes, whose 

insights and leadership further enriched the experience. This initiative provided an 

important platform to explore and refine effective teaching strategies, ensuring we 

continue to enhance student learning outcomes. We are excited to bring these 

best practices into our classrooms and strengthen our commitment to excellence 

in teaching.  

The year the teaching structures will be as follows: 

• Mr Phil Lindsell - Principal and RFF Teacher. 

• Mrs Katie Manderson - Assistant Principal, K/1 (Mon-Tues), Learning & Support Coordinator. 

• Mrs Kate Greedy - Assistant Principal, Curriculum & Instruction Rel. (Tues & Thurs) 

• Mrs Heidi Soars - Classroom Teacher K/1 (Wed-Fri) 

• Mrs Emily Hansen - Classroom Teacher, 1/2 (Mon-Thurs) 

• Miss Emerald Goodwin Classroom Teacher, 1/2 (Fri) 

• Miss Vicki Potter - Classroom Teacher, 2/3 

• Miss Leane Senzamici (Miss Senza) - Classroom Teacher, 4/5 

• Mr Matthew Lowrey - Classroom Teacher, 5/6 

Keep an eye on upcoming dates including the our parent information night 

which will be held on Tuesday afternoon on the 25th of February.  We have 

the River Schools Soccer Gala Day being held next Friday. We are looking 

forward to this wonderful event! 

Welcome back! 

Mr Lindsell  

Dates for Your Diary 

FEBRUARY 

Fri 14th        - Soccer Gala Day @     

 Gresford Sporting Complex 

Wed 19th  - School Swimming Carnival  Yrs 2 to 6 

Fri 21st       - Kinder Year 6 Buddies assembly 

Tue 25th  - Parent Information  afternoon             

 3.20pm to 4.30pm 

Fri 28th -  - Clean Up Australia Day 

MARCH 

Fri 7th   - 4/5 Assembly item 

Fri 21st  - 2/3 Assembly item 

APRIL 

Fri 4th    - 1/2 Assembly item 

Fri 11th  - Last day of Term 1 
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Important In//formation                      

regarding School Bytes 

Could all parents log onto their School Bytes app 

click on the forms tab at the top of the page go into 

pending action and  complete the  2025 General 

Permission note and Scripture note  

Under the activities tab your will find the soccer 

gala day for  student in years 1 to 6 permission 

note if you wish your child to attend. In this section 

you will also find the permission note for our up-

coming 2025 Swimming Carnival on 19th February 

for students in Years 2 to 6. 
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PLEASE NOTE: 

Canteen will  

CLOSED  

until Friday 28th February 
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